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One of our goals this year is to fund 
one or two scholarships. We are 
still looking for a method to have a 
sustainable funding mechanism that 
will be easy and not be a burden to 
the Chapter membership. The 
executive committee is still looking 
at options, but in the meantime, we 
would like to have $5 from each of 
the Chapter meeting member cost 
go to the scholarship fund. We still 
want to keep the cost to members 
at $30 for the meeting, if possible. 
For that reason, we are looking at 
lower costs for the food portion of 
the meeting, such as the buffet for 
this month’s meeting. The 
difference between the meal cost 
and the $30 can be applied to the 
scholarship fund. I think that this is 
a good start to funding the 
scholarships. Please let me know 
your opinion. ~ John Eisele, P.E. 

SEPTEMBER MEETING 
 

Papa Passero's 
6326 South Cass Avenue 

Westmont, IL  60559 
Wednesday, September 27, 2017 

6:30pm ~ cocktails 
7:00 pm ~ dinner (buffet or menu) 
$30 ($5 goes to scholarship fund) 

 
About the topic:  DuPage River Salt Creek 
Workgroup is an organization that co-
founded with the Conservation Foundation, 
wastewater treatment plants, municipalities 
and DuPage County as members. 
  
About the speaker:  Stephen McCracken, 
Director of Watershed Protection.   He is 
the main staff person coordinating the 
Workgroup’s activities.   Stephen is 
extremely knowledgeable and can provide 
an in-depth look at their successes so far, 
and how others might engage in activities to 
enhance aquatic life in area rivers and 
streams.  ~ VP Operations Dan Grecco, P.E. 
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SE Boot Camp 

October 6, 2017 ~ 

1st Friday Webinar 
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 Lorem Ipsum 

AND NOW, A WORD FROM OUR SPONSORS... 

 

 CLAUDE H. HURLEY COMPANY 

 

Consulting Geotechnical Engineers 
15W703 Diversey Avenue 

Elmhurst, Illinois 60126 
 

tel 630-279-7762 fax 630-279-7795 
 

THIS SPACE IS AVAILABLE 
 

$30 monthly 
 

$200 yearly 
 

PESparky@aol.com 
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ENGINEERS CREED 

As a Professional Engineer, I 

dedicate my professional 

knowledge and skill to the 

advancement and betterment 

of human welfare. 

I pledge to: 

Give the utmost of 

performance. 

Participate in none but 

honest enterprise. 

Live and work according to 

the laws of man and the 

highest standards of 

professional conduct. 

Place service before profit, the 

honor and standing of the 

profession before personal 

advantage and the public 

welfare above all other 

considerations. 

In humility and with need of 

Divine Guidance, I make 

this pledge. 

IN MEMORIAM 

Longtime Salt Creek Chapter Member 
Ken Gerleman, P.E. 

Legacy.com obituary 

 

 

http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/chicagotribune/obituary.aspx?page=lifestory&pid=186488742
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I.S.P.E. STATE CONVENTION – JULY 20-21 

The Salt Creek Chapter was prominently featured at this year’s convention at the Lisle Hilton. 

Rich Bennett, John Eisele, Leo Moritz and Ruth Fink-Winter were inducted into the Order of the 

Engineer at the Friday Awards Breakfast. 

At the same breakfast, Gil Goodman received the state’s Outstanding Chapter Member award for his 

many contributions to the success of our chapter for over 30 years. 

Bud Hurley was honored at the Friday luncheon with the Illinois Award, the highest award conferred 

by I.S.P.E., for his service to the engineering profession, and the society at the local, state and national 

levels for almost 50 years.  ~Dirk Krueger 

We are proud of our chapter members for their efforts on behalf of our profession and the society. 
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